OTHS Choir Booster General Meeting Minutes
May 10, 2022
Meeting called to order at 7:05pm.  
Director’s Report
1. Banquet went well.  There was a good turn out and plenty of food.  Heidi will order letters (O) further in advance in the future.  The sound quality could have been improved.  
2. Finals will be May 24 & 25.  Study guides will be going home with students.  Students have been given the essay question and have been encouraged to begin writing it and can have Ms Buch review it.
3. It has been a great year and Heidi is looking forward to next year and all its possibilities.
4. Summer events are a possibility and are TBD.
Treasurer’s Report
1. Current Balance: $9,585 
2. Available balance: $3,430
3. Murder Mystery Dinner profits have not been sent in yet.  
4. Amie emailed all seniors regarding their personal account balances.  All decisions for monies are to be sent in by May 20.  
Fundraising Report
1. We are still waiting for the check from the Papa John’s Dine to Donate event.
2. Murder Mystery Dinner was a success.  It was a lot of work for Jennie.  If another one is held in the future a committee should be formed.
3. Profit was $1,095.91 with a $210 profit from the silent auction.
4. Dine to Donate event at Cold Stone is scheduled for May 26.
Madrigals Report
1. Costume Blitz will be held on June 14 & 15 at 10am at Smiley.  Lots of help will be needed for sorting, sewing, etc.
Old Business
1. Colleen Hairr self nominated for the 2022-2023 secretary position.  Vote was held and nominee was unanimously voted in.
New Business
1. Dates and events for next year are as follows (all subject to change)…..see attached page.
Meeting adjourned at 7:45pm.
Next meeting tentatively scheduled for September 13.
Respectfully submitted by Kelly Neighbors
